
Information from Dr.Maria Aschhoff School and College of Nursing: 

  

Diploma in General Nursing and Midwifery Course - Students of 18th Batch,  2024 to 2027 

have joined on 4th September 2024.  

B.Sc Nursing Degree Course – 1st Batch,  2024 – 2028 have joined on 2nd December 2024.  

We had the Lamp Lighting ceremony for both the DGNM & B.Sc Nursing students on 

17th February 2025.   All the students with their parents joined us in celebration. We are 

sending some photos for your kind information, as an attachment.  

The 3rd Year nursing students (15th Batch) have written their Annual Board Examination of 

both Practical and Theory from 27th January 2025 to 5th February 2025. All of them have 

written their Examination well and are waiting for the result.  

We thank you very much for all your concern, help and support towards our Nursing 

students’ education.  

We are very happy to inform you that our New Project – Dr.Maria Aschhoff College of 

Nursing building construction work is nearing completion.  Hence, we have fixed the date for 

the Inauguration of the College of Nursing new building on 25th April 

2025 tentatively. We thank each and everyone who have generously supported this new 

project.  

With all good wishes, prayers and gratitude.  

Yours sincerely, 

Sr.A.Maria Rathinam 

Chief Executive Officer, 

St.Thomas Hospital and Leprosy Centre, 

Chettupattu-606 801, 

Tiruvannamalai District, 

Tamil Nadu, S.India. 


